Dear Daniel,

We are writing to present you with a unique opportunity to honor one of Purdue University's most inspirational educators and support young Boilermakers in the Department of History. Will you please consider joining us by giving to this initiative?

Professor Jon C. Teaford, now professor emeritus, served as an active faculty member in the Department of History from August 15, 1975, through May 31, 2007. He first became passionate about history at a young age and spent the majority of his career sharing that passion with undergraduate students.

As you may remember, Professor Teaford specialized in courses on American Urban History. He was known by his students for the excitement in his voice when he lectured and the way he made historical events come to life in the classroom. Fittingly, he has received multiple teaching awards and is the author of eight published books.

Today, we are calling on you to make a donation to the Jon C. Teaford Scholarship in History Endowment. The scholarship has been established to support undergraduates who share Professor Teaford's passion for history, but we need your help!

Because of the generosity of donors like you, we have been able to raise \$35,000 so far toward our goal of \$100,000. By choosing to donate, you can give more students the opportunity to pursue a college degree and continue Professor Teaford's incredible legacy.

To support the Jon C. Teaford Scholarship in History Endowment, please visit connect.purdue.edu/JonTeaford or complete the enclosed gift form.

Just like Professor Teaford, you can make an incredible impact on the lives of Purdue students. Thank you for your consideration and please share this with others you feel might be interested in participating.

If you have any questions about making a gift or would be willing to consider a pledge commitment payable over up to five years, please contact David Williams at dmwilliams@purdueforlife.org or 765-427-0527.

Sincerely,

Michelle Kois

BA '86, Political Science MA'88, Political Science Timothy Fox

BA '86, Political Science

Anne Marie Chronopoulos BA '87, Political Science

anne Masi Champento

P.S. Please consider honoring Professor Teaford with a gift today and give more students the opportunity to pursue a college degree. Return the enclosed gift form or visit connect.purdue.edu/JonTeaford now.